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Michelle Endresz

From: Heidi Chapman on behalf of Amy Tucker
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2021 4:45 PM
To: Amy Tucker
Subject: CMO Blast:  COVID Vaccine Clinics December 22 and 23 for Upstate staff, students and 

family members

Importance: High

Covid vaccination clinics for Upstate staff, students, and family members are Dec. 22 and 23 
  
Upstate has partnered with Wegmans to offer two Covid vaccination clinics for Upstate staff, students, and their family 
members. The clinic is open for first, second, and booster doses.  
 
Pfizer is the vaccine offered. Pediatric doses for ages 5 to 12 will be available.  
  
Appointments are required. There are 400 appointments available. It is expected the appointments will fill quickly. 
 
Both clinics will be held at Drivers Village, 5885 Circle Drive East, Cicero. The clinic is located between Burdick Kia and 
Mazda. There are signs on the property.  
  
Clinics will be held:  
  
Wednesday, Dec. 22 from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. (Pfizer only) 
  
Thursday, Dec. 23 from 1 to 4 p.m. (Pfizer only) 
 
REGISTER HERE:  
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fc.ateb.com%2F8a108e206c55489f80e53be68a6
9b8cc%2F&amp;data=04%7C01%7CTuckerAm%40upstate.edu%7C3fc36e20bb1948ddd6f608d9c3ff349a%7C5cf50a665e
2641dd89f883cf73ffee98%7C0%7C0%7C637756323146440697%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMD
AiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&amp;sdata=9glOLtd%2B35hmolikqQKHAwIwDUUBjKrX
hB4BGsJtaYU%3D&amp;reserved=0 
 
Be sure to select: Upstate Staff *BOOSTERS* COVID-19 Vaccine, as the online registration system will show multiple 
clinics.  
  
SHUTTLE INFORMATION: A shuttle service from Upstate University Hospital to Drivers Village will be available at the 
Sarah Loguen Street shuttle stop every 40 minutes. The shuttle schedule is as follows: 
 
Dec. 22 from 8:35 a.m. (first) to 12:35 p.m. (last) 
Dec. 23 from 12:35 (first) to 3:15 p.m. (last).  
 
Community staff may park in Garage East to easily access the shuttle for these two clinics.  
 
STAFFING INFORMATION: Staff scheduled to work will coordinate coverage of duties within their work areas. Flexibility 
is needed to ensure all staff in need of boosters are supported in receiving their doses.   
  
QUESTIONS? Call the Staff/Student Covid-19 Resource Line at 315-464-8436.  
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Amy Tucker, MD, MHCM 
Chief Medical Officer 
Associate Dean for Clinical Affairs, College of Medicine 

The information contained in this email is confidential and intended only for the use of the party to whom it is 
addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that you are strictly prohibited from sharing, 
distributing, or copying this email.  If you have received this email by mistake, please notify the sender.  Thank you. 
 


